

Friday 21st **April 2023**

Dates to remember

- Thursday 27th April school closed due to teacher's strike
- Monday 1st May Bank holiday, school closed
- Thursday 4th Year 5 class assembly
- Monday 8th May Bank holiday, school closed
- Thursday 25th May Year 1 class assembly



Winners of the Golden tickets



Visitor's assembly

We had a visit from Barry and Victor from The Union Church this week. Their assembly reminded us about the true meaning of Easter.



Winning house this week is......

St Andrew's!

Year 4

Year 4 are working with Manchester Metropolitan University Linguistics department on a language project. The children are developing a communication performance. This will take place at The Contact Theatre in July. Parents will be invited to this. More details nearer the time.

Year 6 assembly

Thank you to Year 6 for a fantastic assembly before the holidays. They brought the Easter story to life with a performance full of emotion.



Reception visit to The Ascension Church

Father Azariah made the Reception class very welcome at church.









Eid Mubarak

May we wish all our Muslim families and friends a very happy holiday and see you on Monday!



Visitors to St Philip's

Next week we have some very important visitors to St Philip's!

On Monday, we have a visit from The Lord Mayor of Manchester. She will be having afternoon tea with the school council, a tour of the school, then, answering questions in year 2.

On Friday we have a visit from Bishop Mark, The Bishop of Middleton.

He will be delivering an assembly then touring the school.